
 

 

 

 

ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD 

P.O. BOX 517 

ANTRIM, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03440 

603-588-8337 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING  

PLANNING BOARD MASTER PLAN WORKSHOP 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Public work session will be held by the Planning Board on 
Saturday, April 6th, 2024 from 9am to 1pm in the Antrim Little Town Hall so that the 
Board can work on the Master Plan update. There will be no business discussed at this 

meeting.  
The public is welcome to attend this meeting, but no public comments will be made 

unless directed so by the Chair.  
 
Ashley Brudnick-Destromp,  

Assistant to the Land Use Boards 


